
 

 

 

 

 

           02.09.2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

This notice is being issued for informing the students of 1st and 5th 

Semester (B.A. / B.Sc. and B.Com.) that no classes will be held during 3rd 

September to 19th September initially due to the University Examination of 

2nd Semester. 

So the students of 1st semester and 5th Semester will be prior informed 

when their classes will be held.  

If any other information for 1st and 5th Semester would require to be 

served, that will also be circulated in the form of notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to: 

1) College Website 
2) Principal’s Notice Book 
3) Teachers’ Notice Book 
4) Non-Teaching Notice Book 
5) Students’ Notice Board 
6) Students’ Union 


